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ASU Members endorse Eastern 
Australia Airlines EBA  

 

Over the last month ASU members at Eastern 
Australia Airlines have considered the new offer 
from management for our EBA and they have 
overwhelmingly endorsed the proposed agreement.   
 

As a result of this endorsement the negotiated deal has now gone out to 
staff for consideration. 

Formal voting on whether to accept the EBA starts on Monday 26th 
November 2012 and will finish at midnight on Sunday 2nd December 
2012. We should know the results on Monday 3rd December 2012. 

Vote YES! 

The ASU recomends voting  YES to this EBA and urges all members to 
vote for this EBA. 

Your negotiating team believe we have got the best deal in all of the 
circumstances. 

Voting is online, all eligible staff should have received a copy of the EBA 
and the instructions for voting by email on 16th November 2012. If you 
have not received the materials contact your manager. 

Want more information? 

If you more information contact your local ASU organiser or delegate. 

Branch Organiser Phone 
VIC PS Matt Norrey 0407 873 050 
NSW USU Alan Sandow 0417 420 924 
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